
 
Council Meeting 

9 March 2021 
  

  
Item No:         C0321(2) Item 13 
Subject:         NOTICE OF MOTION: ODOUR CONTROL UNIT 

IN WOLLI VALLEY            
From:             Councillor Rochelle Porteous   
  
THAT Council:  
  
1.   Express its continuing support for the Wolli Creek Regional Park and the popular Two  

Valley Trail; 

2.   Note that the Park is still incomplete more than 20 years after it was announced by the  

NSW Government and that it is again threatened by the action of a State agency; 

3.   Writes to the Minister for Water, Property and Housing, urging her to personally and urgently  

review Sydney Water’s proposed location for an Odour Control Unit at Unwin St, Earlwood,  

given its major impact on a valued regional resource and ask that it be relocated outside Wolli  

Creek Regional Park; 

4.   Writes to the Minister for the Environment, to expedite land transfers to formalise the  

park boundaries and secure the future of Wolli Creek Regional Park; and 

5.   Use its publicity channels to alert Inner West residents to the issue.   

 
	


